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From:                                         Stef Casella <scasella@strafford.org>
Sent:                                           Wednesday, March 10, 2021 2:29 PM
To:                                               Joanna Arendarczyk
Subject:                                     FW: Nottingham DRI - Kubota Trust
 
JoAnna,
 
Please see the below comments from the Rockingham Planning Commission.
 
Stef
 
Stefanie Casella
Regional Planner
Strafford Regional Planning Commission
150 Wakefield Street, Suite 12
Rochester, NH  03867
(603)994-3500 ext 107
www.strafford.org
 
Please note that, in line with government advice, I am currently working remotely. My preferred method of contact is my SRPC
email.
 
 
 

From: Jennifer Rowden <jrowden@therpc.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 1:19 PM
To: James Burdin <jburdin@strafford.org>; Stef Casella <scasella@strafford.org>
Subject: RE: Nottingham DRI - Kubota Trust
 
My only real substantive comment that could go regional impact or local comment is that they should consider \requiring
coordination with neighboring town’s emergency services regarding a traffic plan. I’ve got a similar event that occurs in
Fremont and having this cross town traffic coordination for the town roads makes a world of difference.
 
Good luck!
 

tel:%28603%29994-3500
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